
 

 

5 December 2024 

Distinguished Executive Board Representatives, 

I am pleased to inform you that, in accordance with rule 24 of the Rules of Procedure 

of the Executive Board, the following proposals are being posted today for consideration 

under the lapse-of-time procedure on IFAD’s Member States Interactive Platform and on 

IFAD’s public website. 

 

President’s reports: 

Republic of Djibouti: Youth Entrepreneurship for Climate Change Adaptation 

Project (PEJACC) 

Republic of Colombia: Rurality for Life Project 

Plurinational State of Bolivia: Developing Sustainable and Resilient Agriculture 

Programme (AGROSUSTENTAR) 

 

President’s memorandums: 

Republic of Indonesia: Integrated Village Economic Transformation Project 

(Transformasi Ekonomi Kampung Terpadu) (TEKAD) 

Republic of Indonesia: Youth Entrepreneurship and Employment Support 

Services Programme (YESS) 

Lao People’s Democratic Republic: Agriculture for Nutrition Project – Phase II 

(AFN-II) 

Kingdom of Cambodia: Accelerating Inclusive Markets for Smallholders Project 

 

Proposed global/regional grants:   

Agricultural Research Centre affiliated to the Ministry of Agriculture and Land 

Reclamation of the Arab Republic of Egypt for Piloting Climate-Smart Agriculture 

for Policy Enhancement   

OpenGeoHub Foundation (OGH) for Capitalizing on Earth Observation (CAPEO) to 

support design, implementation, monitoring and evaluation and impact 

assessment of rural development projects  

VentureWell for the Moonshots for Development (M4D) Open Innovation 

Challenge and Financing Facility Grant 

 

The availability of adequate resources to finance these proposals is confirmed by 

document EB 2023/140/R.10.  

 

 

Executive Board Representatives of the  

  International Fund for Agricultural  

  Development and respective recipients  

  of copies for information 

 

 

https://webapps.ifad.org/members/lapse-of-time
https://www.ifad.org/web/guest/lapse-of-time-doc
https://webapps.ifad.org/members/eb/140/docs/EB-2023-140-R-10.pdf
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In accordance with rule 24, requests for consideration of these proposals at a regular 

session of the Executive Board should be submitted by the authorized Executive Board 

representative, via e-mail to the Office of the Secretary at igmr@ifad.org, no later than 

26 December 2024. 

Accept, Distinguished Executive Board Representatives, the assurances of my highest 

consideration. 

 

 

Claudia ten Have 

Secretary of IFAD  

 

mailto:igmr@ifad.org

